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Murrieta Valley High School 
42200 Nighthawk Way 
Murrieta, CA 92562-7555 

Attention: College Counseling Office 

Dear Colleagues, 

We hope your school year is off to a great start! This fall, we arc thrilled to welcome the largest and 
most talented incoming freshman class in Saint Louis University history - the first class of our 
third century. 

We arc writing today to announce an exciting new opportunity for your students. The Gateway 
Leadership and Service Award will be granted to one senior from each high school. Valued at 
$20,000 over four academic years, this award is designed for students who have demonstrated a 
commitment to ourJesuit rnlues - regardless of their background or tradition. 

We are looking for your conscientious leaders, your enthusiastic servants, your generous team· 
mates. Our students come to SLU not only to change the world, but to find their place in it. 
With this award, we hope to engage seniors who want to become the best versions of themselves -
and who will enrich our entire community in the process. 

We invite you to nominate a student from your high school who is interested in attending Saint 
Louis University and who you think would be a good fit for this award. Nominees arc required to 
apply for admission to SLU for the Fall 2020 term and to submit an essay as part of their 
application. Awardccs must be eligible for admission to SLU. Students can apply online at 
slu.edu/apply or via the Common Application. Nominations can be submitted online at 
slu.edu/ gateway. 

Please don't hesitate to contact your admission counselor, Rachel Vaca, at 
RACHEL.VACA@SLU.EDU or 314-985-9207 with any questions you or your students may 
have. Find upcoming visit opportunities at slu.edu/visit and get more information at slu.edu. 

Thank you for everything that you do to support your students. We arc grateful to work with 
dedicated professionals like you! 

Sincerely, 

Jean Marie Gilman Cox 
Dean of Admission 

BE ABILLIKEN. 

mailto:RACHEL.VACA@SLU.EDU

